6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Rd.
Atlanta, GA 30328

Kerry Murray, Deputy Chief

Federal Communications Commission
45 | Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Attention:  Satellite Division

Re: COX COMMUNICATIONS CALIFORNIA, LLC
Call Sign: E860408
Santa Barbara, CA
FCC File Number: SES-MOD-20180810-02283
Reinstatement Request

Ladies and Gentlemen:

On behalf of COX COMMUNICATIONS CALIFORNIA, LLC we respectfully request for the Commission to
please reinstate the existing earth station license that is referenced above for call sign E860408 in Santa
Barbara. Previously on April 30, 2021, the renewal for an existing license was misfiled as a new registration in
error.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned at
404-269-4419.

Sincerely,

Sondit Doins

Randal Joins
Technology Engineer

Dated: May 24, 2021

Cc: Kathleen Campbell



